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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

This letter is to inform you that this year all summer school courses will be at Heywood Avenue School in-person!  We strongly 

encourage that you and your child take full advantage of this opportunity to enroll in our credit recovery courses to stay on track 

for graduation or enrichment courses to prepare students for college. Students that have failed courses and who do not take 

advantage of the summer credit recovery option will need to make up the required course work during the 2021 – 2022 school 

year along with their full year schedule in order to meet graduation requirements.  This may include taking credit recovery classes 

in our Twilight Program.  

 

What are the Dates and Time for Summer Courses? 

Notes: No classes on July 5th  

All Credit Recovery Classes June 28th – July 30th  Session 1- 8:30a.m. to 10:00a.m. 

Session 2 – 10:30a.m. to 12:00 noon  

AP Courses July 1st – July 30th   8:30 a.m. – 12:00 noon 

Pre-Calculus  July 1st – July 30st  8:30 a.m. – 12:00 noon 

 

What is the attendance Policy? 

Students will be automatically dropped from the summer school program if they have 4 or more absences.   

 

How will the Summer Courses be Taught? 

o For our teachers to provide your child with quality instruction and support, students are required to attend virtual 

classes every day.  

o Students will receive in-person instruction from their teacher as well as work independently online to complete 

coursework. 

o Teachers will be accessible every day during their office hours. 

o A summer school administrator will be available every day from 8:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 

 

How will Attendance be Measured? 

o Daily class attendance will be taken at the start of each instructional period.  

 

How Do Students enroll in Summer Courses? 

o Any student that is currently failing a course at OHS can enroll for summer courses. 

o Students can take a maximum of two credit recovery courses. 

o Students should work with their assigned guidance counselors to identify and enroll in courses that are needed for 

credit recovery. 

 

How Do I Enroll my Child?  

Please visit the Orange High School website and fill-out the registration form or click the link below.    

Orange High School Summer School Registration   
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https://forms.gle/Ufjd8WxFLq8UswDv6

